

The Monks of our Monastery are very grateful to Mr. Robert DiPiante for the very kind and encouraging article that is printed in this issue of the SPECULUM. Oftentimes the visitor sees things that we monks do not see. He is of "The Catholic Voice", the well known newsletter from Charlotte, N.C. Mr. DiPiante is scheduled to speak at the T.R.C. in Chicago this year.

The gift of a truly magnificent stained glass window of great quality has been given to the monastery. The large window displays a good picture of St. Benedict. We are most grateful to Father Daniel Dolan and to St. Gertrude the Great Church, Cincinnati, Ohio for this treasure. It will be placed over the high Altar of our Abbey Church.

This is our **Mailing Address**: P. O. Box 1616 Cullman, AL 35056

For **Shipping** via U.P.S.: 5060 County Road 1635 Cullman, AL 35055

Please pray that God will give to us all the wonderful gifts of Charity, understanding and compassion toward each other.

Recently, we were very happy to have as visitors to the Monastery: Mr. Robert DiPiante, Mr. Larry Martin, both of Charlotte, N.C. and Father Kevin Vaillancourt of Medical Lake, Washington.

We would be very grateful if you would send us addresses of possible benefactors. Please send us, also, the addresses of persons who would like to have this booklet and who would get some measure of spiritual consolation from it.

HAVE YOU THOUGHT ABOUT PLACING CHRIST THE KING MONASTERY IN YOUR WILL?

Please think about it.
The Incorporated name of the
Monastery is:

St. Francis of Assissi Roman Catholic Chapel, Inc.

P. O. Box 1616 Cullman, AL 35056-1616 (Tax Exempt)